
MOST URGENT 
VIDHAN SABHA QUESTION 

GOVERNMENT OF NCT OF DELHI 

PWD SECRETARIAT: 3RD FLOOR, 
MSO BUILDING, I.T.o., I.P. ESTATE, 

NEW DELHI-110002 

F.11(29)/PWD-II /VSQ/Un-St. Que.26/Bud. Sess./22/2291- 92 Dated: 2342 

To 

The Dy. Secretary, 

Question Branch, 
Delhi Legislative Assembly, 
Question Branch, Old Secretariat, 
New Delhi- 110054. 

Sub: Reply of Legislative Assembly (Un-Starred) Question No. 26 raised 
by Sh. Mohan Singh Bisht, Hon'ble MLA during Budget Session 

2022 due for 24.03.2022. 

Sir, 

Kindly refer to Dy. Secretary (Q.B) Legislative Assembly Secretariat 

(Question Branch) letter No. F. 11(B-1) VI/2020-25/VSS/Question 

Branch/2885 dated 14/03/2022 on the subject cited above. In this regard, 

please find enclosed herewith 100 copies of reply of VidhanSabha Questiorn as 

mentioned above for necessary action at your end. Further, the copy of the 

same has also been sent through e-mail. 

Yours faithfully, 

Encl: As above 

Dy SecrerUNAR 

Dy, Secretary {PWD/VS) 
Public 'orks Depariment 

Govt. of NCT of Delhi 

F.11(29)/PWD-II/VsQ/Un-St. Que.26/Bud. Sess./22/E elhi aDated: Delhi 2e 

Copy for information to:- 

OSD to Hon'ble Minister (PWD), 6th Level, A-Wing, Delhi Sectt. New Delhi. 1 
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